
Staffing Updates
We are pleased to welcome Dr Junaid Khan, who has
recently joined the practice as a salaried GP. You
may already recognise Dr Khan as he previously
worked with us as a GP Registrar.

If you suffer from hay fever or seasonal allergies, there’s
things you can do to ease your symptoms when the pollen
count is high - visit www.nhs.uk/conditions/hay-fever/ for
advice.

Speak to your local pharmacy if you have hay fever. They
can give you advice and suggest the best treatments to
help with symptoms such as antihistamine drops, tablets or
steroid nasal sprays.

For more severe cases, you may need to speak to a GP.

Hay Fever & Allergy Season

NEWSLETTER
We hope this message finds you well. As we
welcome the start of summer, it’s a great
time share some updates and reminders
from the practice team. Whether you are
planning holidays, enjoying the sun, or just
keeping on top of your health, we’re here to
support you! 

A Fresh New Look for Reception
We are excited to let you know that our reception
area has had a little facelift! We’ve made a number
of improvements to help create a more welcoming
and comfortable space for our patients. Check out
our new information screen next time you visit!

Newsletter sign up
To receive future copies of our newsletter directly to
your email just complete the newsletter sign up
form on our website -
 www.stfillansmedicalcentre.co.uk/have-your-say

issue 2, June 2025

www.stfillansmedicalcentre.co.uk 01772 585451 2 Liverpool Road, Penwortham

Welcome to our June Newsletter!New Bus Stop
We’ve finally hit the big time! We
have a new bus stop right
outside the practice. This is great
news for patients who rely on
public transport. The stop is
served by the 114 bus route.
Visit www.lanashire.gov.uk to
check out the bus timetable

Practice Updates

Practice Training
The practice will be closed
from 1pm for staff training
on the following dates:

Tues 17th June
Tues 22  Julynd

Tues 16th Sept

Our next PPG meeting takes place online on 16
September. If you would like to join the PPG please
complete the sign up form on our website and we
will contact you.
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